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May 10, 2017 
 
 
 
Petition of Community Currency Exchange Association of Illinois, Inc. and Community 

Currency Exchange Licensees to Increase the Maximum Rate for Cashing Checks 
 
 
The next public hearing was scheduled for May 11, 2017, at 9:30 a.m. in Springfield at 320 W. 
Washington Street in the 2nd Floor Conference Room.    The deadline for providing notice of intent to 
testify at the scheduled May 11th hearing was Monday, May 8, 2017.  No one has submitted written 
notice of an intention to testify at the May 11th hearing.  Because we did not receive a timely notice of 
an intention to testify the May 11th hearing has been cancelled. 
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